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County Road 99 Bridge Over I-5 Closed Sep 29-Oct 10  
 

(Woodland, CA) – The County Road 99 (West Street) bridge over Interstate 5, located north of 

Woodland, will be closed from Monday, September 29, through Friday, October 10, due to Caltrans 

bridge maintenance activities.  Caltrans’ contractors, Truesdell Corporation and Valentine Corporation, 

will be performing the maintenance work. 

 

Southbound Interstate 5 motorists that use the West Street exit will not be allowed to turn north during 

the bridge closure.  Northbound Interstate 5 motorists that use the West Street exit will not be allowed to 

turn south (toward Woodland) during the bridge closure. 

 

Signs and message boards will be posted to alert motorists of the closure and detours.  The public is 

encouraged to use alternate routes to avoid delays.  Nearby businesses on Barnard Street (ARCO and 

Denny’s) will be open during the closure. 
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